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Dear Parents/Carer 

This week our themes are: Newspapers 

 

English In English this week we will be continuing with our 

work on newspaper articles.  We will link this to topic 
as we write an article about the Boscastle floods in 

Cornwall. Last week we researched facts on the Chrome 
books about the floods to include in our article. 

Maths In Maths the children will be continuing with their work 
on statistics.  We will look at line graphs and revise our 

knowledge of bar graphs. 

Topic In Science we will be finishing our topic ‘states of matter’.  

Our last lesson will look at evaporation as we explore 
different ways to make material dry quicker. 

 
Last week in PSHE we started our ‘changing me’ topic, 

as discussed in the meeting for parents led by Mrs 
Edwards and Mrs Fallon, this will cover elements of 

relationships and sex education. 
 

A large part of last week was setting ground rules for 
these sessions which aim to promote good listening, 
sensible discussions and respect for each other’s 

thoughts and opinions. 
 

We introduced a question box that children can use 
should they have any questions that they do not wish 

to ask in front of the others.  The children discussed the 

changes that babies go through as they turn into 

children and later adults.  
 

This week we will explore the changes that take place 
inside the womb prior to a baby being born.  We will 
also focus on the body changes that occurs to children 

as their bodies prepare them for the possibility of making 
babies when they are older. 



 

We would like to thank you once again for your support with our cream tea 

after school last week.  The event was a great success; we hope you enjoyed 
it as much as we did. 

You can follow us on twitter @mrsthomasy4. 

Mrs Thomas and Miss Reynolds 


